PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The City Commission of the City of Hurstbourne will hold a public hearing (as required under Kentucky Revised statutes) to collect public comments and testimony for setting the Road Fund budget and the tax rate for the upcoming year.   The public hearing will be held on the 17th day of May 2021, at the hour of 4:30 p.m. at Hurstbourne City Hall, 200 Whittington Parkway, Louisville, Kentucky. The public is encouraged to attend.  
